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Mail in voting is important to provide and ensure that all my vote and have thier 

voices heard and considered at both the national and local level. Removing mail in 

voting would be greatly detrimental to ensuring accessible, fair elections and take the 

right to vote away from individuals limited by class, income, locality and other 

impairments to voting privilege.  


